
 

 DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 15, 2019 
 

SENIORS:   Dollars for Scholars Scholarship Applications are due February 28th! Late submissions will not 
be accepted! If you have any questions, see Ms. Deming in C129 or email lcdfs@lcscmail.com. Do not wait 
until the last minute to finish your application! 

AP TESTING REGISTRATION - Is now open! The link to register can be found on the High School Web Page 
under the News section. Be sure to register early and avoid the $10/exam late feel. The late fee applies to all 
registrants. Registration is for students who are currently in the course or those who are self-studying right 
now. Any questions can be directed to Mrs. Toth in the Guidance office. 
 
COLLEGE REPRESENTATIIVES: 
02/15- ACES Exchange on Main Street during lunch 
 
RUNE MAGAZINE: Calling all artists and writers! Submit your artwork, photography, poetry, stories, lyrics, or 
any kind of creative endeavor to Lake Central’s Creative Arts Magazine, Rune! You can submit works to be 
considered for publication in the drop-off boxes in the Library, Publications room (E121), and art rooms (C125, 
C227). Digital works (photos, word docs, etc.) can be submitted via email to  rune@lcstudents.com. 
Submissions will be accepted up until MARCH 22. See Mrs. Yaeger in room C125 or C227 for any questions. 
 
LC ROBOTICS:  Come support us at our Crown Point Competition Feb. 23. 
 
SPIRIT WEAR:  : Freshmen Class Cabinet will be selling LC blankets for $20, LC sport bags for $6, LC 
lanyards for $5 and LC pop sockets for $5 during lunch hours. 
 

COMMENCEMENT TICKETS:  Tickets are on sale until March 1st.   
 
TECH HELP:  The Tech Help Desk will be open during period 4 and PtE.  It is located in the library 
J107.  Students must report to period 4 and PtE before coming to the help desk. 
 
ATHLETICS:  The Lake Central Athletic Department will be selling student passes for athletic events before 
and after school.  The cost is $25.00 and will allow you entrance into all home games hosted by Lake Central 
excluding IHSAA events.   Passes on Friday game days will only be sold before school. 
 

Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school web site.   
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